
 

 

Week beginning: Monday 15th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We started the first day back 

after Easter holidays with an 

exciting treat! The children were 

presented with a fascinating 

and enthralling drama 

performance, ‘Hobbit’ by a 

theatre group. The children and 

the adults loved the fantastic 

drama, singing and stage set for 

the show. 

 

English 

We have started using a new book for our English 

lessons for this term. The narrative text we are using is 

The Sheep-Pig by Dick King-Smith. We read the first 

chapter of this book and the children answered 

comprehension questions about the story so far in their 

English books.  

 

Maths 

We will continue to learn fractions for the first two weeks of this term. The 

children can now add and subtract fractions with the same denominators. 

They also know how to partition one whole into fractions. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE 

The RE topic for this term is ‘Kingdom of God’. The 

children learnt that the Bible talks in terms of God’s 

‘Kingdom’ having begun in human hearts through 

Jesus. Christians seek to live a life as God intended 

by following Jesus’ example, inspired and 

empowered by God’s spirit.  

 

PE 

We will be learning the skills for the game of 

cricket this term. I was delighted to learn that 

some children in class are already accomplished 

cricketers! It makes my job much easier! We were 

lucky to have good enough weather to play a 

simple form of cricket on the field this week. The 

children had great fun playing the game!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Science 

This week in science, we 

have investigated 

reflective materials and 

mirrors. The children had a 

marvellous time figuring 

out the secret messages/ 

images drawn by their 

partners, just by looking at 

its reflection in a mirror! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Spellings 

The spelling rules that we will cover this term are as follows. 

 

Since the words for 

the first week were 

Common 

Exception Words 

from KS1, the 

children were 

reminded of the 

spellings during this 

week. They were 

given practise 

sheets for early 

morning tasks, and 

they were given 

the spelling test on 

Friday. 

Here are the 

spellings for the next week (week 2). 

If you have any questions about it, please feel free to speak to me. 

 

Have an enjoyable weekend!  

 

Mrs Pattanshetti, Mrs Patterson and Mrs Glennon 😊 

 

REMINDER: We have our first Woodland Learning session for this term on 

Thursday 25th April. The second session is on Wednesday 22nd May. 

 



On the last day of the previous term, Year 3 

held an Ancient Egypt Exhibition. The whole 

school was invited to come and see the work 

done by the children on the topic.  



 


